Planning application comment was submitted on the23 May 2025 08:48 AM
The following is a comment on application P251251/PA7 by Elizabeth Powis

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: The proposed Mast will be obtrusive, ugly and incongruous with the surroundings. It will have a
harmful impact and outlook on surrounding residential properties. The site is in a-predominately residential area
in close proximity to homes and schools, which is contrary to the guidance in the NPPF. The mast will be a visual
distraction to passing traffic and it's associated equipment would clutter and degrade the area.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Elizabeth
Last name: Powis

Address: Claremont, Wellington, HR4 8AT

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: None

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=251251

Form reference: FS-Case-717034118



